



Mr. Paolo Esposito Administrator Ufficio Speciale per la Ricostruzione dei Comuni del Cratere <u>Fossa</u>

Dear Mr. Esposito,

It is my honor to express my sincere gratitude, on behalf of our entire delegation, for your warm hospitality during our recent visit. Your presentation, and the subsequent tour of the nearby area, was professional and fascinating. I learned a substantial amount from your unique method of reconstruction following an earthquake.

The lessons that we learned during our visit will be incorporated into national planning and policy. I hope that we have a chance to further cooperate in the near future and I send my best regards to you and your staff.

Sincerely,

Bezalel Traiber,

Head

Israel National Emergency Management Authority